Flat b 18 Fitzjohns Avenue
N.W.3 5 NA
March 12" 2015

Re Planning Application no 2015/0515/p
Dear Mr Tendai Mutasa,

Following our telephone conversation of March 12t regarding this request for
planning consent no. 2015/0515/p.

| see that The Heath and Hampstead Society, have stated disapproval of removing
the wrought iron balastrade from the present Terrace, belonging to Flat B. As the
owner of Flat B, | have not given my permission for it to be removed,and have asked
Peter Smith to place it as the end balastrade in the new build.

Please will you notify me of any further correspondence regarding my terrace .

If possible will you answer this letter by Email, | have tried to reach you by the Emai
address you gave me, but it is returned each time .

Thank you for your consideration
Shirley Gumpel




